

# 💗 OZZIE'S NEWS – 18.09.25 💗



WEDNESDAY'S WORD "TRUSTWORTHY" LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER.

### WELCOME TO Y6 MEETING

Thank you to everyone who attended. If you were unable to attend and you will be applying for a place at St Edmund Arrowsmith for your child you must pick up a supplementary faith form from our school office and return it to us by the October 31st deadline to ensure that your child's application is ranked correctly.

## **ROAD SAFETY**

Our Starlings and Magpies took part in a road safety training session Thursday this week. They learned about how to cross a road safely and about all different types crossings in a fun and interactive session.

## FRIDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER WEAR GREEN FOR MACMILLAN

We're wearing green on Friday and the staff are having a coffee morning support Macmillan. Please send any donations into school with your child and we'll send them to

Macmillan. Thank you for your support.

## **BUILDING LEVY**

Catholic school Α building levy is a voluntary annual contribution requested from parents, by Catholic voluntary aided schools to help meet the school's required 10% share of capital building project costs. We have to pay this the Archdiocese to annually. A letter has been sent requesting £10 per family.

#### **OPEN MORNING**

If you know anyone with a child who is due to start school in September 2026 please let them know that our open morning for prospective parents is on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> September at 9.30am. Children from all faiths or none are welcome at St Oswald's.



## The Ozzie's Way Champions



These children have all contributed towards making our school HAPPY this week. A big "well done" and "thank you " to them.

> Eaglets and Owlets – Stanley P Sparrows – Daisy R Robins -Oliver N Starlings – Amelie S Magpies – Eddie D Seagulls – Megan H Owls- Harry B Eagles – Callum W

MASS AT ST OSWALD'S Sunday 11am